
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

05 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: East Riding College Visit 
 
Sadly, East riding College has decided to postpone our Year 10 college taster morning on the 
14 July. 
 
We appreciate it is important that all students know about the post 16 choices. Vocational 
information about East Riding College has been included on the form programme. Future open 
days and open evenings are shown on their website and on Log On Move On. The virtual tour 
of the college is shown here https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r9iY7l4BH8A 
 
In September we are hoping that it is possible for representatives from the college to come 
and talk to students about post 16 choices. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Mortimer 
Coordinator of Careers, Education, Advice, Information and Guidance 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r9iY7l4BH8A

